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CFS8DLDT80XXV FCC COVER LETTER 

 
Date:  07/28/2020 
                                               
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to inform you of our request for a new certification for our transceiver known as CFS8DLDT80XXV.  The 
transceiver will operate under Part 15.245.    
 
Models DT8035V and DT8050V are both certified under this application.  Only the DT8050V, however, was fully tested.  
The DT8035V is considered compliant based on similarities.  The only difference between the two models is the lens – 
the DT8035V contains a lens that allows for a 35' range and the DT8050V uses a lens that is good for 50'. 
 
Regards, 
 

            X  
                     Michael Antola 


